## OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT EMORY UNIVERSITY

Dear staff,

On <u>September 30</u>, I announced the formation of the <u>Provost Search Advisory Committee</u>, which will guide the process for choosing Emory's next provost and executive vice president for academic affairs. As the chief academic officer, the provost provides essential leadership for teaching, research, and service at Emory and will partner with me — as well as the deans and faculty — to achieve that mission.

With the search now underway, ideas and feedback from staff will be vital to the process. As chair of the search committee, I will be facilitating a listening session with staff on **December 8** from 11:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. I hope you can set aside this hour to join me and share your thoughts about what you would like to see in our next provost.

## Please click the link below to join the webinar:

https://emory.zoom.us/j/91908150225?pwd=blVPMWMvRGVmOUY1c1BGOWprWEI4UT09

## Or iPhone one-tap:

US: +14703812552,,91908150225# or +14702509358,,91908150225#

## Or Telephone:

Dial (for higher quality, dial a number based on your current location):

US: +1 470 381 2552 or +1 470 250 9358 or +1 301 715 8592 or +1 312 626 6799 or +1 646 558 8656 or +1 253 215 8782 or +1 346 248 7799 or +1 669 900 6833

Webinar ID: 919 0815 0225

Passcode: 576732

International numbers available: <a href="https://emory.zoom.us/u/acBx3Q5kkz">https://emory.zoom.us/u/acBx3Q5kkz</a>

If you cannot be part of the session, I encourage you to share your comments and ideas through the <u>feedback page</u> of the <u>provost search site</u>. This site also allows you to <u>nominate</u> individuals you believe would make a great fit for the role of Emory provost.

I've only been at Emory for four months, but I've already seen how engaged all of you are in our community and in our mission. I look forward to your ideas as we start the process of filling this leadership position for our university.

Sincerely,

Gregory L. Fenves

President



